
Item 5 - Increasing biodiversity 
 

Greenacre Park & open spaces 
 

 
 
 
Section A 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Section B – from the path junction looking Section B – with back to the school,  
towards the school     looking towards the path junction 
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Section G 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

Stotfold Cemetery 
 
Leaving wild flowers 
The contract requires grass areas within the cemetery to be cut 16 times per year, 
however existing areas of primroses and bluebells, currently in the Old Section of the 
cemetery, are to be left to grow and flower, and then cut after they have died off.  
Shown in photos below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Creating a ‘wildflower’ area 
A ‘wildflower’ area is to created to the right of the Walled Garden of Rest, with mown 
paths leading to memorial benches. 
 
This is to be a meadow/wildflower mix, planted in a determined area, with cut grass 
around the edges to stop spread. 
 
The Town Council will be purchasing and installing memorial benches to be sited 
within the ‘wildflower’ area, along the mown paths. 
 
The purpose of the wildflower area is to increase biodiversity in what is a formal 
setting, with little to attract pollinators.  It will also provide a quiet place for 
contemplation. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


